
 

 

 

                                                Yearly Monitoring Report 

To: Aitkin County Planning and Zoning 

From: Jerry Farley 

Permit No. 222 

Parcel I.D. : 29-0-013004 

Permittee: Cheryl Raushel 

Address : 50476 214th. Pl.,McGregor,Mn.55760 

 

        This Past fall of 2023 we made some changes to this system that will help to keep it from freezing. I 

replace the 2’ sch. 40 pipe coming out of tank going to the drain field with insulated pipe with 6’ of 

insulation on top of that. I moved the control panel over to the edge of the drive way wear it is easier to 

get to take the readings and use the panel. While I was there’ I had all of the tanks pumped and they are 

in good condition. This past winter the system did not freeze but it was a mild winter. 

         No other changes have been made and the system is working as it Should. 

          I have been monitoring the event counter at the dose panel and the water usage is still average out 

to 100-150 gallons per day. 

         I walked around the treatment area and there are no signs of leakage. 

         In conclusion this system is working normal and I will continue to monitor it. 

 

                                                                                                                            Signed by: Jerry Farley 

                                                                                                                             Date; 07/22/2024 

                                                                                                                              Lic. # L-1919 

 

 


